
Your Child’s Art is Ready to Order!
Hello Families,

The Square 1 site is back up and running. The deadline for ordering has been extended
to December 10th. They have assured us that orders will arrive by Christmas!

Simply search for your child's art……here are the steps:
1. Go to square1art.com/shop

2. Click on “Art Search”

3. Use the menu to find your child’s school, name specifics, etc.

4. Click the “Add to My Art” button

5. Then shop by clicking “Shop Now”

Order deadline extended: NOW December 10th

Thank you for supporting Pioneer School!

Megan Vitrano and Melissa Kirst


